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Dear Warrior Families, 

I hope this message finds you well and enjoying the final days of summer with your loved ones. As we 

prepare to welcome students back for a new exciting school year, I want to take a moment to reflect and 

express my heartfelt gratitude for your ongoing support and teamwork. Entering my second year as 

principal of Chief Leschi Elementary School, I remain deeply honored to serve this incredible, culturally 

rich community and more committed than ever to the success of every child who walks through our 

doors. 

This year, we’ll continue to strengthen our Positive Behavior Intervention and Support (PBIS) initiatives 

while advancing academic achievement for all students. At the same time, we’re investing in meaningful 

professional development for our dedicated staff through Professional Learning Communities (PLCs). 

When teachers are empowered with effective tools, training, and support, student learning thrives. Our 

focus will center on high-impact instructional strategies, data-driven instruction, and cultivating inclusive, 

engaging classroom environments. 

Every Warrior at Chief Leschi is capable of greatness, and it’s our shared responsibility, as educators and 

families to guide, support, and inspire them every step of the way. Together, we will uphold high 

expectations, monitor progress closely, and offer targeted support to ensure each student feels seen, heard, 

and prepared for the next chapter of their academic journey. 

I encourage you to stay connected and engaged throughout the school year. Whether through family 

dinners, parent-teacher conferences, volunteer opportunities, or daily chats at drop-off or pick-up, your 

presence and voice make a meaningful difference. Together, we can build an even stronger foundation for 

student success. 

Thank you for placing your trust in us. I look forward to a year filled with growth, discovery, and 

achievement for our students, our staff, and the entire Warrior community.   

With deep appreciation, 

Christa Caamano 

Christa Caamano 

Principal 
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